
September Newsletter 

Our ‘Break the Rules’ day was a great success. We raised almost £600.00. Thank 
you for your support. 

We are in the process of setting up a school app to communicate all information to parents. All 
parents will need to download this app to read school information. Further information will be given 
out at parent information sessions in coming weeks. 

P1C &P1D,P2 O’L Tuesday 11th September 

P3F,P3J/D,P4L Thursday 13th September 

P5P Monday 17th September 

P6C Tuesday 18th September 

P7M &P7B Wednesday 19th September  

Once again we want to stress the importance of letting us know if your child is sick with a virus/strep/flu. 
Chicken pox and shingles can be very dangerous and cause severe complications for a 
few children in our school. We need to alert their parents immediately. 

Again this year we have children with severe nut allergies so nuts and nut 
products are not allowed in school. 

Flamenco will be on every Thursday for P3,P4 and P5. The cost will be £3.00. It will be on every Monday for 
P6 and P7. The cost will be £5.00. 

Singfitness will be starting in school each Wednesday. It is a fun way to learn to sing and keep fit. 

Songs in different styles  

 Vocal technique and music theory 
 Percussion and drumming 
 Stretching, dance and hip hop 
 Confidence, new friends and fun 
  It is £5.00 per class. If you are interested, 

please contact Sandra on: 07724075727  

Judo taster sessions will begin during school hours for P3-P7 with Paul Green on 
Tuesday 11th September. 

The Musical Theatre will be in school on Monday 1st October at 9.30 am to perform 
‘Treasure Island’ for the children. There will be a cost of £1.00 per child. 

 

School photos will be taken on Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd October. 

Flu vaccinations will be on Monday 8th October. 

 

 

Nursery & P1- 3:30-4.15 

P2 & P3-4.15-5.00 

P4 & P5- 5.00-5.45 

P6 & P7-5.45-6.30 


